
Weekly Newsletter 
‘Preparing our children for a world we know 

 and a world yet to be discovered.’

Laurus Trust Update  
Since joining the Laurus Trust in 2018, our school 
has received a huge range of support in terms of the 
school site, opportunities for developing staff and the 
sharing of teaching and curriculum expertise to 
name but a few. We have also benefitted from 
working alongside colleagues in our two other 
Laurus Primaries in Wilmslow and Woodford. From 
September we are welcoming two additional Primary 
Schools to the family - Crown Street Primary in 
central Manchester (which is opening as a new 
school beginning with Pre-School and Reception 
classes as we did at CHPS) and we are also very 
excited to announce the addition of Hazel Grove 
Primary School to the Trust. 

Hazel Grove Primary will be the first fully established 
Primary to join Laurus and we are looking forward to 
learning from the great practice that exists there as 
well as sharing our own approach with their team. 
We have been liaising with colleagues at Hazel 
Grove for many months including full due diligence 
exercises (both educational and non-educational) to 
ensure the schools are sufficiently aligned to make 
this a positive match in the interests of both school 
communities. We look forward to sharing further 
updates on the continued partnership working 
across the Laurus Primary Schools from September. 
Mr Thompson, Head of School 
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Instagram 
Remember that you can follow each year group’s Instagram feed and enjoy seeing what life at 
Cheadle Hulme Primary School is like for your child/children. Our handles are: 

chps.preschool   chps.reception  chps.year1  chps.year2   chps.year3   chps.year4  chps.year5

Parent Council  
We will be holding our Summer Term Parent 
Council meeting at 9am on Tuesday 18th 
June. The Parent Council are discussing 
specific areas of school life and would 
therefore invite you to share feedback with 
your Class Rep under the following points:  

• Highlights from the year - what has your 
child really enjoyed that should be 
repeated for others next year? What 
suggestions do you have to further 
enhance the experience a child has in a 
particular year group? 

• Transition - as we approach the end of 
the school year, what would you like your 
child’s Class Teacher to consider to 
support a smooth transition into a new 
year group 

Feedback linked to the above points will be 
prioritised for discussion in the meeting, but 
you are also invited to share any additional 
feedback about what has gone well this term 
and any suggestions for what could be even 
better in the future.  

Parents and Carers should speak with their 
child’s Class Teacher regarding specific 
points related to them. Please share your 
feedback via your Class Reps (see contact 
details shared with this week’s Newsletter). 

Thank you in advance for providing feedback 
and we look forward to discussing this with 
our Parent Council in the upcoming meeting.

http://www.instagram.com/chps.preschool
http://www.instagram.com/chps.reception
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year1
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year2
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year3
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year4
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year5


Information / Reminders  
Pride Celebrations  

Next Friday, we will be celebrating Pride in 
school by inviting pupils to dress in colourful 
clothing. It is already a non-uniform day to 
remind families to donate for the Chocolate 
Tombola, so please take the opportunity to wear 
something extra colourful if possible.  

There will be a whole school assembly in the 
morning and then each year group will read an 
age-appropriate story in class as part of their 
PSHE curriculum. We will share the booklist 
with you at the start of next week along with the 
blurb for each one.  

Site Safety 
Please remember that pedestrians have right of 
way, especially at crossings at busy junctions or 
walkways on site. Many of you know and 
acknowledge this already, but there have been 
occasions where families feel others may have 
forgotten this…especially on particularly rainy 
days when those who have taken the extra step 
to avoid adding to congestion have walked to/
from school. Remember, you’re all trying to 
achieve the same thing in getting your children 
to and from school safely and on time and we 
have a shared responsibility to model the right 
behaviour and community spirit to the children.  

Kids Club Contact 
Please remember that any contact regarding 
Kids Club should be directed through the 
d e d i c a t e d e m a i l a c c o u n t 
kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk rather 
than via the school admin email address. This 
will ensure that the right people pick up the 
messages needed for the Kids Club team.

 Dates for the Diary 
15th Jun - Colour Run 

18th Jun - Parent Council, 9am 

19th Jun - KS2 Come Play with the Hallé 

21st Jun - Chocolate Tombola Donations 

                 Pride Celebrations (non-uniform) 

28th Jun - Bottle Tombola Donations  

                 (non-uniform) 

29th Jun - Summer Fair 

5th Jul - Sports Day, 1:30pm 

The full overview of key dates for the year 

CHPS PTA 
Upcoming Events! 

It’s a busy term for the PTA: 

- Colour Run: Ticket sales closed on 24th May.  

- Summer Fair: Get your tickets and inflatables 
wristbands now! 

- Tea Towels: this year’s tea towels are now 
available to purchase. 

Everything can be purchased here. 

If you are able to help at either/both events, 
please contact your Class Rep or email 
pta.chps@gmail.com. 

Thank you to everyone in the school community 
that helped Poynton Round Table with the clean 
up after the bonfire in November, as well as the 
two nights of the Santa Dash in December. As a 
result of your support, they are donating a very 
generous £1025 to the PTA! 

Follower Requests 
It is great to have so much engagement via 
Instagram since moving to this platform 
recently. The team have had many, many 
follower requests and there are still more 
sitting within each account - we just need to 
know it is definitely you! Please remember to 
verify your account using this short form.  

We hope you enjoy seeing what life is like at 
Cheadle Hulme Primary School through the 
window of Instagram!

SAVE THE DATE

RUN
COLOUR

Afternoon of Saturday 15th June

Cheadle Town Football Club
More info and booking link coming soon!

http://pta-events.co.uk/chpspta/
mailto:pta.chps@gmail.com
mailto:kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/xpjyXpgyWG
https://www.instagram.com/cheadlehulmeprimary?igsh=ZG4xcXJtZHR0c2dy&utm_source=qr
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